
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

GLASTONBURY CITIZEN: THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2024 

TOWN WEBSITE: FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2024 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

During its regular mtg of 3-14-24, the Glastonbury Conservation Comm/IWWA took the 

following actions: 
 

1. Unan provided a favorable recommendation to the TPZ Comm re: a Sec 4.11 Flood Zone 

Sp Pmt & a Sec 12.9 Minor Chg concerning a bldg addition & parking lot expansion at 

the LaBella Salon – 244 Naubuc Ave – TCMU Zone & Flood Zone – Chrisoula LaBella 

for 244 NAUBUC AVE, LLC, applicant 

 

 

FRANK KAPUTA, CHAIRMAN 

KIM MCCLAIN, SECRETARY 


